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Dear Ms. Sassower,

Justin Bizon < bizonj@assembly.state.ny.us>
Tuesday, February 09, 2016 2:51 PM
'Center for Judicial Accountability'
Summary of Recommended Changes to the Executive Budget

I am responding to your request for the current "green book." l've done some digging and am providing you with the
link to the "Summary of Recommended Changes to the Executive Budget" which is composed by the New York State
Assembly Ways and Means Committee.

Here's the link: http://assemblv.state.nv.us/Reoorts/WAM/20150417/2015Budset.odf

Best regards,

Justin Birzon

Associate Counsel, Judiciary Committee
Program & Counsel Staff
New York State Assembly

513 Capitol Building
Albany, New York 12248
P: 518/455-4313
F: 518/455-7083
e: birzoni@assembly.state.nv.us

This email and any attachments hereto are confidential and intended solely for the addressed recipient.
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